
Peterhead 400kV Substation Proposal

Peterhead Rescue Centre

Wednesday 21st November

14.00 - 19.00



Come and talk to us

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) will be 
submitting a planning application to Aberdeenshire Council for 
a new 400kV Substation in Peterhead adjacent to the existing 
Peterhead Power Station, we will also be providing information 
about other works across the North East of Scotland and the 
need for this Substation proposal at Peterhead.

SSEN would like to extend an invitation to local members of 
the community and interested parties to attend an exhibition to 
discuss our plans with the project team and let SSEN know their 
views on the proposal.

Gary Donlin
Community Liaison Manager,
Transmission,
1 Waterloo Street, Glasgow
G2 6AY (Return address)

Mob: 07384 798 101
Email: gary.donlin@sse.com

To find out more about our proposals or to provide your 
feedback, please visit: 

www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/peterhead-substation

@ssencommunity


